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Comments: The River of No Return Wilderness must not be subject to more damaging mining operations, and

Perpetua, the owner of old mines, must be compelled to finish cleanup of the former mining sites.

 

The new project would endanger native fish habitat and potentially endanger humans as well, with its planned

cyanide vat leach sites.  Who in his or her right mind would put cyanide in a Wilderness Area?

 

Please do not allow this new project to proceed.


